
 

 

 

 
 
 

The Board and Management of the African Export-Import Bank 
(“Afreximbank” or the “Bank”) would like to inform its shareholders and the 
investment community that the Bank received the approval of the Stock 
Exchange of Mauritius (“SEM”) to extend the publication of its abridged 
audited financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2022.  
 
Due to their internal processes, including their internal quality control 
processes, one of the Bank’s joint external auditors, 
PricewaterhouseCoopers Chartered Accountants, has not been able to 
timeously execute the audit opinion, causing the release of audited financial 
statement to be delayed. The other joint auditor of the Bank, KPMG, Egypt, 
finalised their processes before the reporting deadline.  
 
 
As a result, Afreximbank now expects to publish the FY-2022 results before 
mid of April 2023.  
 
 
 
By order of the Board  
The Executive Secretary  
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